
 

 

 BANK OF PAPUA NEW GUINEA 

 

KINA FACILITY RATE FOR OCTOBER 2023 

 
 

The Bank of Papua New Guinea announces that, consistent with the 

stance of monetary policy in the September 2023 Monetary Policy 

Statement, the Kina Facility Rate (KFR) will remain at 3.00 percent for 

the month of October 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Ms. Elizabeth Genia, AAICD  

      Acting Governor 


